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Reporting reg. Fuel Oil Data Collection System 

Referring to the STA’s letter of 3 April 2020, according to which the STA 

extended the deadline for submitting verified reports on fuel consumption to 

the STA from 31 March to 30 April 2020. 

The STA has received indications that there is a delay in the process of 

collection, reporting and verification of fuel oil consumption data. We 

expect that delayed verification of reports will affect the deadline (31 of 

May) when a ship has to have a valid Statement of Compliance on board. 

Thus, we expect a situation when many Swedish vessels might be affected.  

The STA therefore has decided to extend the deadline for the verification of 

fuel oil consumption data with subsequent issuance of Statement of 

Compliance until 30 of June 2020. Meanwhile a letter shall be issued by the 

RO to the affected vessels stating that the ship’s fuel oil consumption data is 

under review. Furthermore, the RO shall send a notice to the STA to inform 

which Swedish vessels that are affected.  

Please note that the deadline for submission of data to IMO Ship Fuel Oil 

Consumption Database (GISIS), which is 30 June 2020, cannot be extended.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Maria Sakari  
Maritime Inspection Coordinator 

 


